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LETTEFl OF COMMENT NO. IUY 

To: Adrian Mills; Diane Inzano; Joseph Vernuccio; Kevin Stoklosa; Knstofer Anderson; Mark Trench; 
Meghan Clark; Peter Proestakes; Russell Golden; Vita Martin; Wade Fanning 

Subject: FW: NO reforming of the mark-to-market rules 

From: Annette Cullipher [mailto:Annette@JourneyintoWholeness.orgj 
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 20096:31 PM 
To: Director - FASB 
Subject: NO reforming of the mark-to-market rules 

1\10 to the proposed FASB rule change! 

The institutions demanding this change are genuinely insolvent and want to cover 
this up. 

Do NOT let this happen. 

Annette Cullipher 
800 Stillpoint Way 
Balsam Grove, N C 28708 

3/27/2009 


